
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
TO DISCUSS 

RECONSTRUCTION OF KY 144 IN THE  
VICINITY OF PLEASANT VALLEY ROAD  

Daviess County ITEM NO. 2-194.00 
THURSDAY, MAY 23, 2013 

5:00 P.M. TO 7:00 P.M., Local Time   
KNOTTSVILLE FIRE DEPT. 

9436 HWY 144 
KNOTTSVILLE, KY  

     The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet has scheduled a public informational 
meeting to present results of alignment studies for RECONSTRUCTION OF 
KY-144 IN THE VICINITY OF PLEASANT VALLEY ROAD.  Anyone having an 
interest in this project is urged to attend the meeting. The meeting will be an 
informal format, with opportunities to view displays and ask questions.   
     The meeting will begin at 5:00 p.m. local time and end at approximately 7:00 
p.m.  A handout and comment sheet / questionnaire will be provided.  A Court 
stenographer will be made available for those who desire to make oral statements 
and the comment sheet will be distributed to make it more convenient to provide 
written comments.  Displays illustrating the results of the alignment studies for 
reconstruction of this project will be available.  During the meeting, individuals will 
have the opportunity to discuss the project with the Department of Highways and 
QK4, Inc. representatives.   
      Comments also may be submitted in writing before June 7, 2013 to John Rudd, 
Branch Manager Project Development, Department of Highways District 2 
Office, 1840 North Main Street, Madisonville, Kentucky 42431-5003.   Displays 
and other materials presented at the Public Meeting also will be available at the 
District 2 Office in Madisonville during the same time period.  Office Hours for the 
Department of Highways District 2 Office are Monday through Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 
3:30 p.m. local time.  Comments also can be provided at the time of visit. 
     All oral and written comments will become part of the official meeting 
record.  Once compiled, the meeting record and other supporting documentation 
will be made available for review and copying only after an Open Records Request 
has been received and approved.  All Open Records Requests must be submitted 
to the Transportation Cabinet, Office of Legal Affairs, Transportation Office Building, 
200 Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky  40622. 

 

In accordance with the “Americans 

with Disabilities Act,” if you have a 

disability for which the 

Transportation Cabinet needs to 

provide accommodations, please 

notify us of your requirements by 

Tuesday, May 21, 2013.  This 

request does not have to be in 

writing.  Please contact  Pam 

Waggoner at the Kentucky 

Transportation Cabinet, District 2 

address above or call (270) 824-

7080 for further information. 



  


